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Homework Activity

Dear Students,

We are excited to announce that in our next issues of Literonicles we would like
to capture the work of our students that they indulged in during the summer
month of May. Whether you are a budding writer, a talented artist, or someone

with a unique perspective to share, we want YOU to be a part of this vibrant
publication.

So, unleash your imagination, this May, grab your pens, brushes, or cameras,
and start creating! Whether it is a short story that transports readers to another
world, a poem that captures the essence of a moment or an emotion, artwork
that showcases deep thoughts, a vivid description of a place you have been to,
or a photograph that highlights your photography skills, your contribution is
valuable and welcomed.

This is your platform to showcase your creativity, thoughts, and talents. Your
contributions could inspire, entertain, and enlighten all our readers and leave an
indelible mark. Do not miss out on this fantastic opportunity. Submit your work
through email (literonicles@gmail.com) to our editorial team by 30th May 2024
and let us make this edition of the school magazine fantabulous!

Together, let us showcase our diverse gifts! Looking forward to a multitude of
original contributions from you all.
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